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Chapter 6

To borrow a well-worn phrase, this Handbook should be seen as a work in progress and
as a springboard to future publications which could provide more detailed guidance on
the wide variety of topics which come into play in ‘a day in the life of a registrar’.

It is also suggested that there be regular working sessions and meetings of registrars at
which the approaches outlined in this Handbook can be further developed, new
problems can be explored, and a process of continuous review and reform can be
implemented. Chief executives and/or court administrators should be included where
appropriate, according to the particular circumstances and set-up of a court or
tribunal.

These working sessions and meetings could also serve as forums to consult with and
learn from one another. The meetings could occur at the invitation of a court or
tribunal or of an international organisation such as the Commonwealth Secretariat.
Another distinct possibility would be to organise such meetings in the context of
regular international conferences, such as that organised by the International
Association of Court Administrators (IACA).





